
 

 
 

Temporary Employee Security 
Screening Location 

 
As of March 31, the Employee Security Screening Checkpoint (ESSC) 
located in the Domestic Terminal (mezzanine level) is permanently closed. 
Employee Security Screening will be re-located to the TSA Screening 
Checkpoints. 
 
SIDA and Non-SIDA employees will be able to access the sterile area by 
utilizing the designated Airport Employee Lanes at the TSA North Security 
Screening Checkpoint (N-SSCP) during peak hours (4:00 am – 10:00 
pm) and the TSA Main Security Screening Checkpoint (M-SSCP) 
during off-peak hours (10:00 pm- 4:00 am). 

 
• During peak hours, employees with liquids, accessing the TSA N-

SSCP, must utilize the appropriate lane, or their liquids will be 
confiscated. 

 
• During off-peak hours, employees with liquids, accessing the TSA 

M-SSCP may utilize ALL lanes.  
 
Remember, Safety & Security is Everyone’s Business! 
The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Safety Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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